
 
 

Exciting News for the  

Lake-Lehman School District! 
 

On Friday, September 9, 2022, Governor Tom 
Wolf announced that Pennsylvania will make 

it possible to provide FREE BREAKFAST 
FOR ALL ENROLLED STUDENTS during the 

2022-23 school year, beginning with 
breakfast meals served October 3, 2022. 

Family Income will not be a factor in 
determining who can get a free breakfast. 

 
Students will enter their ID number at the 

register as usual after selecting a 
reimbursable meal. 

 
Encourage your student to take advantage of 

this program! 
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